
Annual Summer Tax Resolution:  Administration is requesting Board approval to impose and 
collect taxes during the summer tax collection period of 2019.  Board approval is required to 
adopt an "Annual Summer Tax Resolution" prior to January 1, 2019, to continue this practice.  The 
District currently receives summer property tax payments from the City of Hillsdale. 

 


